
New Bus Status App Available 
 
A new version of the Bus Status app is now available. EIPS is encouraging 
all families to download the new version from the App Store or Google Play 
and delete the old version. The changes aren’t specifically related to the 
overall functionality of the app—it’s much the same as the current version. 
What is changing is it’s now one unified app available for download rather 
than each school division having a separate app. All information from the 
Division Bus Status page is currently pushing out to both the old and new 
versions of the app. However, at the end of the school year, the old version 
of the app will no longer work. Families will need to ensure they’ve 
downloaded the new version of the app to receive updates about bus 
delays and cancellations in 2019-20.  
 
Student Transportation and Communication Services are working on 
SchoolMessenger emails, school newsletter articles and other messaging 
to share information about this update with families.  
 
 


